
The two spiders lessons units are in this trunk. I think I 
correlated them to the new standards, but they are not 

included in the Learning Standards search page. We’ll need to 
check on this one
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Biodiversity of Illinois
CD-ROMs Conversion to

Web-based Format

The Illinois Department of Natural Resources has revised the images and 
information from the Biodiversity of Illinois series of CD-ROMs that were 
originally included in this resources trunk. The CD-ROM files have been 

converted to searchable, Web-based and PDF formats. They can be accessed 
at the following Web address. 

https://www2.illinois.gov/dnr/education/Pages/Biodiversity-of-Illinois.aspx

Please use this Web page to find information and images about Illinois’ 
species and habitats. Should you find any references to the Biodiversity of 
Illinois CD-ROM series in this resources trunk, please use the information 

included on the Web page instead of the CD-ROMs. 


	Slide Number 1

